
 
 
 
 

 
 
Urgent Care Centers - Reimbursement for COVID-19 Testing Update 
 
 
Effective June 1, 2023, please see changes below for reimbursement of COVID-19 
testing. 
 

• HAP will reimburse for COVID-19 testing if billed alone. 
• HAP will not reimburse separately for COVID-19 testing if billed with global 

urgent care code. 


